Action items taken during the School Board meeting held January 18, 2006:

1. Authorize the lighting grant application pending the building committee approval.

2. Approve the Ag/horticulture Teacher Exchange Experience Contractual
Agreement at the high school.

3. To employ Pam Kerr as the 2-hour per day PreK Lunch/Nap Monitor effective
January 31, 2006.

4. To accept the resignation of Rick Hastings as custodian effective January 27,
3006.

5. To approve Karen Woolfolk as district custodian effective January 30, 2006.



